
 

 

 

 

September 2018 

Praise God from Whom all blessings flow!  God is good all the time and we are so thankful for His faithfulness.  

This month’s activities in the Philippines have been such a blessed encouragement.  

I was blessed to preach at New Beginnings Baptist in Tapi, 

Kabankalan with Pastor Willy Edoloverio.  The Lord blessed the 

efforts with a great crowd and four people making professions of 

faith.  God is doing a great work through Bro. Willy there.   

The Lord allowed me to teach a class in the Bible College “On Being A Servant of 

God”.  This book was a great help with an enormous amount of wisdom from Dr. 

Warren Wiersbe. The Lord seemed to really speak to our hearts about our leadership 

and servanthood principles.  Methods are many, principles are few.  Methods always 

change but principles never do! God helped us and we are grateful.  

The New Beginnings Baptist Church of Bacolod City celebrated its 

15th Anniversary Revival.  The Lord has been so gracious to this 

church through the years.  The Lord blessed on this special day 

with a great crowd and seven people saved.   

The highlight of the week 

was on the last night as we 

commissioned three more families to go out and win souls, make 

disciples and start more churches.  Please pray for the families of Donald 

Cuizon, Reymund Paculanag and Jessie Cabalhin as they prepare to go 

out in pursuit of Gods will for their lives.   

Thank you for your continued partnership through prayers and financial 

support which, with the help of God makes all this possible.  Please pray 

for my mother, who will be having major surgery in October, which could lead to an amputation of her leg or 

possibly even life threatening.  As a result of this, I will have to cancel my trip to China.  The work there is 

going well and making great progress without me.  Our partner there is keeping me updated on what God is 

doing and we are thankful.  Do continue to pray for my trip to Thailand and Myanmar in December.  We still 

need $5100 for this trip and conference.  

By His grace, The Chris Murray Family 

Jude 22 – And of some have compassion making a difference 
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